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VIGIL (THE MOST HOLY TRINITY)
    4:00PM—+Hanna Coulter (29th Anniversary), by Judy Paladino
 
SUNDAY, JUNE 4 (THE MOST HOLY TRINITY)
    8:30AM—+Marybeth Florczak (56th Wedding Anniversary
                        Remembrance), by her loving husband, Adam
    10:30AM—For the People of the Parish
    6:30PM—In Memory of +Irene Frechette and +Gerard Rondeau,
                        by the Rondeau Family
 
MONDAY, JUNE 5 (SAINT BONIFACE)
    8:30AM—+John and +Joan Eppolito, by the Eppolito Family
 
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 7 (WEEKDAY)       
    8:30AM—+Paul Frederick, by the Battis Family
 
THURSDAY, JUNE 8 (WEEKDAY)
    8:30AM—+George Szaro, by the Szaro Family
 
FRIDAY, JUNE 9 (SAINT EPHREM)
    8:30AM—+Norman Lambert, by Gayle and Deacon Ray
 
SATURDAY, JUNE 10 (WEEKDAY)
    8:30AM—+William Souza and +Lucille Hebert, by their 
                        daughter, Denny
 
    VIGIL (THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF 
    CHRIST)
    4:00PM—+Thomas Lafferty (29th Anniversary), by his family
 
SUNDAY, JUNE 11 (THE MOST HOLY BODY AND 
    BLOOD OF CHRIST)
    8:30AM—+John and +Joan Eppolito, by the Eppolito Family
    10:30AM—For the People of the Parish
    No 6:30PM Mass

MASS INTENTIONS

 EUCHARISTIC REVIVAL
2022-2025

Please visit this website to learn more:  
https://www.eucharisticrevival.org. You can also find many  

resources and teachings on the Eucharist under the  
Eucharistic Revival button on our parish website.

SUNDAY, JUNE 4TH
    Rosary/Church (8:00A)
    Youth Group/Mini-Golf (off-site)
 
MONDAY, JUNE 5TH
    Rosary/Church (8:00A)
 
TUESDAY, JUNE 6TH
    Crafters/Craft Room (noon-4:00P)
    Our Lady of Guadalupe Tilma Presentation/Hall B (6:00P)
    Boy Scouts/RM 1 (7:00-8:00P)
 
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 7TH
    Rosary/Church (8:00A)
    Adoration/Church (9:00A-6:30P)
    Staff Prayer/Emmaus Chapel (9:45-10:30A)
    Sacrament of Reconciliation/Church (5:30-6:15P)
    Vespers and Benediction/Church (6:30P)
    K of C Business Meeting/Hall B (7:00-10:00P) 
    Parish Pastoral Team Meeting/RM 1 (7:15P) 
     
THURSDAY, JUNE 8TH
    Rosary/Church (8:00A)
    Daughters of Eve/RM 1 (7:00P) 
 
FRIDAY, JUNE 9TH
    Rosary/Church (8:00A)
 
SATURDAY, JUNE 10TH
    Rosary/Church (8:00A)
    Secular Carmelites/RM 2 (8:00A-noon) 
    K of C Blood Drive/Parish Hall (9:00A-2:00P)
    Sacrament of Reconciliation/Church (9:15-10:00A and 3:00-3:45P)
    Secular Carmelites Holy Hour for Priests/Church (noon-1:00P) 
 
SUNDAY, JUNE 11TH
    Rosary/Church (8:00A)
    Procession of the Blessed Sacrament/Outdoors (11:30A)
    Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament/Church (noon-5:00P)
    Vespers and Benediction/Church (5:00P)
    Parish Picnic/Parish Grounds (5:30-8:30P) 

THIS WEEK AT CHURCH

Nathan Robert Jacobs and Mary Kate Lewis
Date of Wedding: July 8, 2023
Church of Wedding: Saint Kathryn Parish, Hudson, NH 
 
Augustine James LaRose and Devin Theresa Malloy
Date of Wedding: November 18, 2023
Church of Wedding: Saint Kathryn Parish, Hudson, NH 
 
Matthew Allen Pratte and Mary Grace Bartoldus
Date of Wedding: December 2, 2023
Church of Wedding: Saint Kathryn Parish, Hudson, NH 

 WEDDING BANNS
BANN III

https://www.eucharisticrevival.org
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We are grateful to all of our parishioners who have made a gift  
to the New Hampshire Catholic Appeal. As of May 19th, we have  
raised $18,710.00 towards our  parish goal of $70,651.00. 100%  
of the funds raised above this Appeal goal are returned to  
our parish this year. If you have not made your gift yet, please  
bring your gift envelope to Mass next weekend or you can make  
your gift   online at www.catholicnh.org/nhca. Extra gift  
envelopes are available in the pews. We need the support of all  
our parish families in order to reach our parish goal. Thank you  
for your support of these important needs and ministries of the  
Church.

 NEW HAMPSHIRE 
CATHOLIC APPEAL

2023 NHCA GOAL:  
$70,651.00

 
As of May 19, 2023               
Amount of Monies Received by Diocese          $15,510.00
Amount of Outstanding Pledges                           $3,200.00
% of Goal Raised                                                                  26.4%
% of Households Participating in Appeal                    5.6%
Total Monies Collected Thus Far                    $18,710.00
Remaining Monies to Attain our Goal         $51,941.00

 BLESSED VIRGIN MARY AND  
DIVINE MERCY SHRINES 

FOR JUNE
 Birthday Intentions of Cecile Adams

by Suzanne and Rich Magri 

https://www.catholicnh.org/nhca
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 VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL  
REGISTRATION

Registration forms for our  
Stellar VBS are here! Grab  
yours in the back of the  
church or on our website at  
https://stkathryns.org/vbs.  
Be sure to sign up early to  
guarantee your spot. July  
17th, 19th, and 21st from  
9:00 a.m. to noon, grades  
pre-K through 5. Bible  
stories, crafts, games,  
snacks, music and more!

Religious education registration forms for grades 1–8 for school  
year 2023-2024 are available online  
at  https://www.stkathryns.org/religious-
educationgrades-1-8 and in the back of the church. We are now 
in the late registration phase, so the registration fee has 
increased to $65/child and $110/family, as late registration 
allows us less time for planning and obtaining materials. Please 
register by August 1st to avoid the next fee increase.  First 
Penance takes place in second grade. Confirmation  and First 
Communion take place in third grade with a $25 sacramental 
fee. All parents  are encouraged to sign their children up for 
religious  education, regardless of whether or not it is a 
sacrament  year for them. How important it is to build that 
foundation of faith! We have two religious ed groups, and they 
meet on alternating weeks. Please send in your registrations as 
soon  as possible for the best chance to select the group that 
is most convenient to your schedule.

 RELIGIOUS ED  
REGISTRATION

Saint Kathryn Parish is hosting a youth camp from August 6-9,  
2023.  After morning Mass the children, grades 8-12, with adult  
supervision and assistance, will be doing work in the local  
community.  Work will include yard work and cleanup, painting  
both indoors and out, and minor carpentry repairs.  If you have  
or know of someone who needs this type of work, please contact  
Valerie Somers at valerie.somers@stkathryns.org or call the  
parish office.  A team leader will make an appointment to survey  
the site to ensure we have all necessary tools and supplies.   
There is no cost to the homeowner for the work.

 YOUTH CAMP

 KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS
Following the carnage of the Civil War, the American Red Cross  
was founded in 1881, by Clara Barton, as a means of assisting  
wounded soldiers.  Since that time, it has continually provided  
blood services, disaster relief, and medical training.  The Red  
Cross still provides more than 40% of the blood supply and  
products in the country.  Every 2 seconds, someone in the US  
needs blood or platelets.  About 29,000 units of blood are needed  
every day.  Just one donation can save up to three lives.  
The Knights of Columbus were donating blood to local hospitals  
prior to the Red Cross implementing their blood donor services.   
The Knights of Columbus has teamed up with the Red Cross from  
the start of the program assisting with blood drives.  Council 5162  
will be hosting a Red Cross blood drive on June 10th from 9 am to  
2 pm in the parish hall.  It is suggested that you make an  
appointment for the event, walk-ins are welcome, but there may  
be an extended wait time.  
To learn more about the Red Cross or to make an appointment,  
visit redcross.org
Respectfully,
Grand Knight John Frechette

 BLOOD DRIVE
On Saturday, June 10th, the Knights of Columbus will be  
sponsoring a United Red Cross Blood Drive in the church hall from  
9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. If you have donated before, thank you and  
you will receive an e-mail with details. If you have not donated,  
please consider donating, as summer is the time of greatest need  
for blood donations.  Please call 1-800-Red Cross to register and  
schedule an appointment.  Thank you. 

 BAZAAR CRAFT  
DONATIONS

One of the most eagerly anticipated parts of our Annual  
Christmas Bazaar and Penny Sale every November is the amazing  
array of crafts for sale. If you love to craft, please consider  
donating a craft or two (or ten?) for our craft area this year. (Also,  
consider joining our Crafting Team on Tuesdays from noon-4:00!)  
Any newly created craft no more than a few months old is  
appreciated: knitted or crocheted items, home décor, Christmas  
crafts, ornaments, jewelry, paintings, hand-poured candles,  
handmade games for kids, pottery, soaps, trending crafts from  
YouTube or Pinterest--whatever gets your creative juices flowing!  
Please drop donated crafts off to the Parish Office during our  
business hours any time of year for storage in the craft room until  
the Bazaar in November. (Please note we can only accept craft  
donations at this time, not Penny Sale or Theme Basket  
donations due to limited space.)  Donated crafts become the  
property of the parish and all tagging and pricing decisions will be  
made by the Crafting Team. The team may display a donated craft  
in a different area of the Bazaar if deemed a better placement  
(Penny Sale, Basket Room, etc.); donate the item elsewhere at  
their discretion; and, store or donate items that may be left over  
after the Bazaar.

https://stkathryns.org/vbs
https://www.stkathryns.org/religious-educationgrades-1-8
https://www.stkathryns.org/religious-educationgrades-1-8
https://redcross.org
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REFLECTING GOD'S GENEROSITY TO  
US

 
Due to an early publishing deadline, the offertory for  May  

27th-28th will be published in the next bulletin.
 

Our weekly budget is $11,500.00. Thank you for all you give!

HAVE YOU CONSIDERED?

Your contribution makes a difference! Consider  
online giving as a regular way of supporting the  
mission and good works of St. Kathryn Parish.  
Scan this code to learn more about and sign up  
for online giving.

REFLECTING GOD'S GENEROSITY TO  
OTHERS

St. Kathryn’s is a tithing parish, giving of our time, talent, and  
treasure so as to give glory to God. As a parish family, we tithe on a  
monthly basis to Ste. Marguerite D’Youville Parish in Groveton, NH;  
Hudson Community Food Pantry; St. Gianna’s Place; and to  
Catholic School Education in our Diocese.

 LENTEN MISSION MEDIA
We are grateful to God for our Lenten Mission with Sr. Briege  
McKenna and Fr. Pablo Escriva de Romani. You can view  
recordings from the Mission at:   
https://www.stkathryns.org/archived-livestreams Photos can  
be found under our Media tab. If you did not have a chance to  
purchase a copy of either of Sr. Briege's books while she was  
here, we do have some signed copies of The Power of the  
Sacraments ($10) and also of Miracles Do Happen ($15) for  
sale in the Parish Office with cash or check only.

PROJECT RACHEL
If you or someone you know is suffering after abortion,  
confidential, nonjudgmental help is available from Project  
Rachel Ministry. Call or email: 603.663.0192 or  
projectrachel@rcbm.org for Project Rachel in New  
Hampshire. Spanish speakers may visit  
EsperanzaPosAborto.org.

 YOUTH MINISTRY CORNER
Youth Group

Sundays 
5PM - 6:30PM

 
June 4th:  MINIGOLF - All youth from 5th grade to 12th are  
invited to join us for an outing of minigolf.  Location to be  
determined.  Please contact Valerie at  
valerie.somers@stkathryns.org if you would like more  
information or are interested in attending.
 
June 11th: PARISH BBQ - All youth group families are invited  
to participate in our Parish Adoration from 4-5PM following  
the Eucharistic Procession, then join us for the Parish BBQ in  
celebration of Corpus Christi.

SAINT CHRIS ACADEMY  
FACULTY OPENINGS

Saint Christopher Academy in Nashua, NH is currently  
interviewing for new faculty members to fill open positions  
for Fall of 2023 on both the lower campus (grades PreK to 5)  
and the upper campus (grades 6 to 8)! Openings include:
 
•    PreKindergarten teachers and aide
•    Kindergarten teacher
•    5th grade teacher
•    Upper campus English teacher
•    Upper campus computer teacher/IT professional
•    Upper campus school nurse
•    Upper campus guidance counselor
 
Candidates may read more about open positions by visiting  
the school website at  
SaintChrisAcademy.org/apps/pages/Employment.

MEDICAL SUPPLY DRIVE FOR VALLEY  
OF THE ANGELS SCHOOL

Friends of the parish, Kealin and Ryan McManus, will be going on a  
mission trip to Valley of the Angels School in Guatemala this  
summer to assist with teaching the students prayers in English and  
to provide some much needed maintenance on the buildings and  
grounds. In years past, we have done backpack drives for Valley of  
the Angels. This year, they are requesting medical supplies to help  
stock their school clinic. The children live at the school ten months  
out of the year, which adds up to a lot of medical supplies! Here is  
the wish list from the school nurse: face masks for adults, face masks  
for kids, disposable gowns, disposable gloves, Neosporin, Fluconazole  
(nail fungus treatment), pediatric acetaminophen, pediatric Tylenol,  
Nexium, allergy medicine, Reactine, Polysporin, pediatric vitamins,  
Eucerin cream, antidiarrheal medicine, pediatric Benadryl, cough  
medicine, stethoscope, Ibuprofen, Band-aids, Thomas neck for kids  
and adults, arm and leg support (immobilizers), pediatric and adult  
sphygmomanometer, elastic bandages of 2, 3, 4, and 6 inches, pulse  
oximeter, light forehead thermometer, ear thermometer, oral  
thermometer, gauzes, toothbrushes, toothpaste, dental floss.  
Donations may be dropped off in the bin in the church vestibule  
during the whole month of June. If you would like to make a check  
donation to help offset the cost of the power washer and other  
cleaning items and for shipping the medical supplies, please make it  
out to Saint Kathryn Church with "Guatemala" in the memo field.  
Your prayers for safety are appreciated!

https://www.stkathryns.org/archived-livestreams
https://valerie.somers@stkathryns.org
https://SaintChrisAcademy.org/apps/pages/Employment


4 Dracut Road, Hudson, New Hampshire 03051-5006
Telephone:    603.882.7793

Website:    www.stkathryns.org        Facebook:    Saint Kathryn’s Church    Store: 603.595.4463
 

PARISH STAFF
Rev. Michael R. Monette, Pastor                                                                           fr.michael@stkathryns.org
Deacon Raymond V. Marcotte, Permanent Deacon                                     deacon.ray@stkathryns.org
Sister Janice Rooney, SNDdeN, Director of Religious Education           sr.janice@stkathryns.org
Charlene Maniotis, Parish Secretary                                                                   charlene.maniotis@stkathryns.org
Tina Decoeur, Religious Education Secretary                                                  tina.decoeur@stkathryns.org
Larry Franchitto, Music Director                                                                            larry.franchitto@stkathryns.org
Rick Balboni, Religious Goods Store Manager                                                 rick.balboni@stkathryns.org    
Pat Grenier, Custodial Assistant                                                                             grenierpat43@gmail.com
Christopher Maynard, FTCSM (ChOrg, ChDir, Chr), Staff Organist          music.sthedwigmanchester@gmail.com
Sharon Tenda, Bookkeeper                                                                                      sharon.tenda@stkathryns.org
Valerie Somers, Coordinator of Youth Ministry and Youth Catechumenate    valerie.somers@stkathryns.org 

PARISH PASTORAL TEAM
Jon Mallows, Kate Mallows, Brian Crawford, Rosa Bucchio, Kim McCarthy, Wanda Bushey
 

PARISH FINANCE COUNCIL
Ed Gleason, Ed Caron, Dave Wilson, Adam Florczak, Jennifer Leclair, and Jim Lockwood
Finance Council members may be reached through the parish office for any questions regarding parish finances. All parishioners  
are welcome to inquire for information about policies, practices, and our stewardship of God's gifts.
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Saint Kathryn Parish

PARISH OFFICE
Monday - Thursday 9:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. and 1:00-4:00 p.m.  
Closed Friday/Weekends
 
SAINT KATHRYN RELIGIOUS GOODS
603.595.4463
Store and parking in back of the parish office building.
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, Saturday 9:00 a.m.—Noon
Monday, Friday and Sunday Closed
 
SCHEDULE OF MASSES
Saturday Vigil Mass: 4:00 p.m.    Sunday Masses:    8:30 a.m.; 
10:30 a.m. (also livestreamed on our website); 6:30 p.m.
Weekdays at 8:30 a.m. (no Mass on Tuesdays) 
 
SACRAMENT OF PENANCE
Wednesday: 5:30-6:15 p.m.
Saturday: 9:15-10:00 a.m. and 3:00-3:45 p.m.
 
SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM
Catechesis takes place with the parents prior to scheduling a 
date for the baptism. For more information, please contact 
Deacon Ray in the parish office.
 
ADORATION
Wednesdays: 9:00 a.m. - 7:00 p.m.
First Fridays: 9:00 a.m. - midnight  

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE
Engaged couples should contact the parish office at least  
six months in advance of the proposed date of the  
wedding. Please refer to the marriage policy as found on  
the parish website.
 

SACRAMENT OF THE ANOINTING OF THE  
SICK/COMMUNION TO THE HOMEBOUND
Arrangements may be made for Communion to the  
Homebound or for the Sacrament of the Sick by calling  
the parish office. The Sacrament of the Anointing of the  
Sick should be celebrated at the outset of an illness or  
when there is a change in the person’s condition. The  
Sacrament should also be received prior to surgery.
 

PROTECTION OF CHILDREN POLICIES AND  
PROCEDURES
The diocesan policies are available by calling the parish  
office or by consulting the diocesan website at  
www.catholicnh.org.
 

OPEN FOR YOU!
We invite you to use our church, the transept chapel, or  
the Emmaus Chapel (in the office building) for personal  
prayer. Our sacred spaces are open daily from 7:00 a.m. -  
7:00 p.m. (closed Saturday after the 4:00 p.m. Mass)

Welcome! If you are new to our community, we hope you have felt welcome!  If you are a visitor - occasional or frequent -  
we’re glad you joined us!  If you’re considering parish membership introduce yourself to the pastor after Holy Mass to get the

process underway! 




